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“Cardiopulmonary resuscitation, more commonly known as CPR, is a    
life-saving technique that helps maintain blood and air flow to the body in 
an emergency situation.” 
 
CPR training can be very crucial, especially when having young children 
around. It can save lives. For this reason many people find it important to 
be trained. Susan & Dan Kane, avid supporters of the American Heart   
Association, believe in the power of being CPR trained, and for that reason 
they sponsored 100 Infant CPR kits for Dignity Health—Northridge     
Hospital. 
 
Infant CPR Anytime kits contain everything you need to learn the lifesaving 
skills of infant CPR and infant choking relief, including a 20 minute training 
tutorial. The kits can also be used in hospital settings, including neonatal 
intensive care units (NICU’s), to teach skills to new parents. 
 
Jeannie Reyna, RN, NICU Department, at Northridge Hospital was on 
hand to receive the generous gift of 100 kits for the department. 
 
Thank you Susan & Dan Kane for these wonderful kits and making sure 
that parents have the skills needed to save a life.  

Welcome to Northridge Hospital... 

 

Hello 

Humankindess 
 

Click on image to watch 

video 

A random act of kindness 

no matter how small, can 

make a tremendous            

impact on someone else’s 

life. 

Roy T. Bennett 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DvYoZz_MuBM&feature=emb_logo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DvYoZz_MuBM&feature=emb_logo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DvYoZz_MuBM&feature=emb_logo


Community Donors of 
IMPACT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all for showing true acts of humankindess! 

A Gift to the Northridge Hospital Foundation truly makes a difference in the lives of our patients and families.                 
To make a donation, visit  Supportnorthridge.org  

Laine Caspi &  

Granada Hills Rotary 
 

Thank you for all of the great lunch 

meals provided for our staff, and the     

all-time favorite, much needed            

“ear-savers” which our nurses love so 

much! 

Dr. Jeremy Grosser 
 

Thank you to our very own Dr. Jeremy 

Grosser, member of Northridge Hospital 

Foundation Board of Directors, for      

sponsoring lunch this past Friday from 

Brent’s Deli. 

Our COVID staff and ICU              

departments were so happy to end 

their Friday with an amazing lunch 

that even included the famous 

Black & White Cookies that Brent’s 

is so famous for! 

 

#Hellohumankindness 

Steve & Barbara Zipp 
 

Two ordinary people who just wanted to show 

their appreciation to the staff who are “behind 

the scenes,” but still crucial to our hospital’s  

ability in caring for our patients – our EVS and    

Maintenance departments! 
 

 The Zipp’s were so moved by all the smiling  

faces when the staff received their lunch the last 

time they had pizza delivered, they decided to do 

it again for the 3rd time! 
 

Thank you Steve & Barbara Zipp! 

To view more stories from Northridge Hospital Foundation follow us on:    
 

                  Facebook at Northridge Hospital Foundation or Instagram at Northridge_hospital_foundation 

http://www.supportnorthridge.org
https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/?eid=ARBB5-AwQSgVmor0h1J0n1HAJC1cM9dzcE73zM2JHNG0BnO5L3_2qPu93GuehfW3H048XCN2CM2ML2pb

